
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• LPA Architects, the firm that has designed
the new buildings in Lake Tahoe Unified, this
fall will be presented with an AIA Award for
South Tahoe High’s TADA facility.

• Cub Scouts Pack 592 is looking for members in grades K-5.
There is a meeting Sept. 10 at 7pm at Grace Hall at St.
Theresa Catholic Church in South Lake Tahoe. For more info,
call (530) 318.5945.

• The Landing Resort and Spa opens in South Lake Tahoe on Nov.
22.

•  The  third  public  meeting  to  explore  a  possible  ban  on
single-use plastic carry out bags in Truckee is scheduled for
Sept. 11 from 5:30-7pm in the East Wing Conference Room at the
Town Hall.

• Here is the Sierra roadwork schedule for this week from
Sierra.
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